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For Immediate Release: December 17, 2013 
 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital Recognizes High Achievers and Staff Loyalty 
 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital’s celebrated and recognized the achievements of key staff at its annual 
holiday celebration on Saturday, December 14.  
 
“I am very proud to recognize the 22 physicians and staff who have contributed 405 years of service to 
our hospital. Their dedication and commitment contributes toward Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
being a great place to work. It validates our Mission to relieve illness, pain and suffering, and to promote 
health for the communities we serve,” said Campbellford Memorial Hospital’s President and CEO Brad 
Hilker.  
 
Catherine Holt of Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation was the recipient of this year’s Marie 
Reid Bursary also known as the Sunshine Award. Each year the hospital presents this special award to a 
staff member who has contributed to the well-being and culture of the hospital in the spirit of 
enthusiasm and interest. The staff member that receives this award: 

 Brightens the environment with his/her sunny disposition 

 Enriches the lives of others – peers, patients, clients, visitors and the public 

 Promotes and practices leadership qualities 

 Demonstrates open and honest relationships 

 Is committed to the hospital 

 Demonstrates going that extra mile 

 Provides a supportive holistic approach to peer needs 

 Lives the mission, vision, values and culture of the hospital 
 
“The award is the legacy of Marie Reid, a dedicated registered nurse, department head, co-worker, 
loving wife, mother and special friend to many people,” said Hilker, adding: “She had a special gift and I 
have heard some of the treasured memories of the time that others have shared with her. Marie was an 
example of a person that can make a difference and it was a pleasure to recognize Catherine Holt as an 
individual who is also making a difference for our staff, our patients and our community.”  
 
Ken Graham, Medical Radiology Technologist and Stewart White, Medical Laboratory Technologist were 
presented with the Dick Quesnel Bursary, a bursary established by Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
Foundation to recognize Dick Quesnel’s contributions to the hospital. “This bursary is available to CMH 
employees who have completed additional educational opportunities in pursuit of excellence in health 
care,” said Hilker, adding: “Ken Graham completed the CT Imaging 1 Course and Stewart White  
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completed the Pharmacology for Health Sciences course. CMH is very fortunate to have employees like 
Ken and Stewart who continue to pursue educational opportunities ensuring excellence in patient care.”  
 
The hospital also presented its long-service awards.  Fran Gerow received special applause from her 
peers for her 40 years of service to CMH’s patients and communities.  Nancy Bauer, Susan Carlaw, Sue 
Robinson and Fay Smith were recognized for 35 years of service and Robin English and Roxanne Maynes 
were recognized for 30 years of service.  
 
The following long-service awards were also presented: 
 

25 Years  20 Years 15 Years 10 Years 5 Years 

Linda Boshaw 
Madaline Jensen 

Angela McEwan Jeff Julian 
Dr. Doug Macklem 

Sandra Beatty 
Dr. Brett Jamieson 
Dr. Ian Park 

Kerry Baptie-Sherwin 
Scott Benoit 
Terrilynn Brown 
Dr. Neil Pritchard 
Sarah Rubin 
Dayna Sallans 
Mary Lynn Williams 
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For more information, please contact:  
Jennifer Pacheco, Executive Assistant to CEO (Monday to Wednesday) 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
E: jpacheco@cmh.ca or CEO-EA@cmh.ca; P: 705-632-2008 (dir. line) 
 
Lynda Tinney, Executive Assistant to CEO (Tuesday, Thursday) 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
E: ltinney@cmh.ca; or CEO-EA@cmh.ca; P: 705-653-1140 x 2161 
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